CPSIA Statement

Berne Apparel, manufacturer and seller of consumer products bearing the Berne trademarks,
as well as other brands and being a manufacturer and seller of children's products which are
governed by the Consumer Product Safety Act, as amended by the Consumer Products Safety
Improvement Act (CPSIA} hereby certifies to Alphabroder, its divisions and affiliated subsidiary
companies (Buyer) that effective January 1, 2022, all products we ship to Buyer are compliant
with all applicable CPSIA rules, bans, standards, and regulations. Berne Apparel has a
reasonable testing program to ensure compliance with all applicable CPSIA rules, bans,
standards, and regulations for children's products, including testing by certified third party
laboratories.
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